Nicole LeRoy

From: Robert Comstock

Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 9:59 AM

To: Nicole LeRoy; Nathan Duval; Jeremy Talbott
Cc: Kate Huber

Subject: RE: Temporary land use permit application
Hi Nicole,

Public Works has no objections to this TLUP.
Thank you,

Rob Comstock

Public Works Director
City of Valdez, Alaska
(907)835-4473
rcomstock@valdezak.gov

From: Nicole LeRoy <NLeRoy@ValdezAK.Gov>

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 4:49 PM

To: Nathan Duval <NDuval@ValdezAK.Gov>; Robert Comstock <RComstock@ValdezAK.Gov>; Jeremy Talbott
<JTalbott@ValdezAK.Gov>

Cc: Kate Huber <KHuber@ValdezAK.Gov>

Subject: Temporary land use permit application

Hi all,

We received the attached temporary land use permit application for construction staging yard at 226 S Harbor Drive (sea
otter) from Pruhs Construction. The requested use is in conjunction with the continuation and finalization of the S
Harbor repaving project. We wanted to solicit your comments on the proposed use before bringing the application
before P&Z and City Council.

Thank you,

Nicole

Nicole LeRoy
Planning Technician

City of Valdez — Planning Department
@ 907.834.3427 | DX nleroy@valdezak.gov




